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We are grateful for all the gift cards, presents and goodies             

for our Faculty and Staff!                                                             

Friendly Reminder:                      

NO AFTERCARE Friday, Dec. 16th 

We will need THOUSANDS of colorful bottle caps to 
make this happen! Please help us by saving your 
bottle caps and placing them in the receptacles 

around the building   
(No clear bottle caps please)   

 

Thank you for your help!  

Our prayer for you and your family in 

this holy season:                                              

Peace, Joy and Comfort!                                  

From the CCA Faculty and Staff 

See you back Wednesday, Jan. 4! 

 For unto us a Child is born, 
Unto us a Son is given; 

And the government will be upon His shoulder. 
And His name will be called 

Wonderful, Counselor, Mighty God, 
Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. 

Of the increase of His government and peace 
There will be no end…..                                                             

Isaiah 9: 6-7 

The Art Room is collecting plastic bottle 
caps to be used in a  

“Bottle Cap Mural”   


